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Welcome to our weekly “Community Activities” edition of our newsletter! In 

this newsletter we feature activities happening around the community with 

stories and testimonies from our members. The next time you host an event 

or meet up with someone else feel free to send us a picture and/or a 

description to be featured! Click the link below to submit any meetups or 

stories! 

 
C l i c k  h e r e  t o  s u b m i t  y o u r  m e e t u p s  &  s t o r i e s !

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

  

 

Join us for our first Victory Sunday service! This is a Sunday of Worship, 

Testimony, and prayer. A Sunday led by the spirit and the love of God, our 

Heavenly Parent. 

If you want to share your testimony for VICTORY Sunday, please reach out 

to Pastor Arthur to sign up to share how good God has been to you and 

how God is building the movement and Cheon Il Guk through you! 

LOCATION: IPEC, 6590 Bermuda Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

TIME: 10:30AM - 12PM 

Online: Youtube Live Stream 

***Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service for Fellowship! 

 
W a t c h  t h e  L i v e  S t r e a m

 

  

 

Watch the latest HJ Global News! 
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Death Valley Tour! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Last week Saturday (Mar 2, 2024) we visited Death Valley! Community 

members and 7-Day workshop participants went to visit the site where 

Mother stood this February to offer a prayer for the worldwide providence - 

asking Heaven to help us find the righteous “salt-like” people. We said a 

prayer together, bringing life to this valley devoid of life.  

 

Monthly Department & Business Leaders’ Meeting 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries arrive in the US! 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

   

This week , the 5 Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries who arrived in the US last 

week had a workshop in New York (Belvedere) with leaders from the West 

Coast. Resfred and Makiko-san represented Las Vegas at that workshop. 

There was a special lecture from Rev. Dunkley about the providence of 

Heavenly Parent - something he will be sharing with members on the Blue 

Dragon Tour. This was an opportunity for the Missionaries to meet the 

leaders of the regions they will be spending the next 1 to 2 years and plan 

for Victory 2025! Below are the areas the Missionaries will be going.  

Los Angeles - ShinHeung & Ryujin 

Bay Area - Reika & Kaori 

Las Vegas - Akina 

 



 

 

Welcome Akina Kakiuchi to Las Vegas! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Akina is a UPA Cadet sent by True Mother as a Missionary to Las Vegas for 

the next 1 ~ 2 years! She arrived on Wednesday night and will be staying at 

the CARP home. Let’s welcome her to the LVFC community ^_^  

 

Shine City Project distributes food at Cortney Junior High School 
with The Just One Project - January 20, 2024! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

   

On January 20, 2024, Shine City Project volunteered with The Just One 

Project! Originally, our Shine City Project group was assigned to help out at 

the Pop Up and Give at Monaco Middle School. However, upon arrival, it 

was discovered that there were already more than enough volunteers who 

came to help out at the food distribution. As a result, our group wasn't 

needed anymore. However, with some communication with site leaders at 

other Pop Up and Give locations, we learned that more volunteers were 

needed at Cortney Junior High School. Though it was a sudden change of 

events, our group decided to quickly migrate and help out at Cortney Junior 

High School! A couple of our volunteers who had arrived early enough 

continued to stay and help out at Monaco Middle School. It was a twenty-

minute drive from Monaco Middle School to Cortney Junior High School. 

We were unsure if they had already started the food distribution or if they 

still needed our help, but when we arrived, we were happy to find out that 

they had yet to begin! Quickly, we found spots where they needed 

assistance, and we soon began the food distribution! We helped to 

distribute frozen pork, canned salmon, canned vegetables, frozen peaches, 

shredded cheese, and packaged chili and beans! At some point during the 

service project, our two volunteers who were at Monaco Middle School were 

able to finish early at their location and join us as well at Cortney Junior 

High School! We had thirteen total volunteers in our Shine City Project 

group with one joining us for the first time! At the end, though our service 

project began with uncertainty, our quick decision-making and our genuine 

desire to serve allowed us to have a successful service project! 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
S u p p o r t  o u r  c o m m u n i t y  < 3

 

  

 

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The 
Newsletter. 

    

 
 
 
 


